
For the best experience, open this PDF portfolio in
 
Acrobat X or Adobe Reader X, or later.
 

Get Adobe Reader Now! 

http://www.adobe.com/go/reader




Exceptional Dental Care for the Entire Family!


www.AdvancedSmilesOnline.com  •  (973) 857-7799


Gentle, Private-Practice Dentist
Cosmetic Dentistry


Oral Cancer Screening
Dental Implants
Teeth Whitening


Low-Radiation Dental X-rays
Invisalign®


New Patients & Emergencies Always Welcome!
Most Insurance Welcome & Accepted


Convenient Payment Options


Dr. Tina Moheb
685 Bloomfield Avenue, Suite 102  •  Verona
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Convenient Evening & Saturday
Appointments Available


Ample Private Parking Available








 








FLU INFORMATION 
 


The State of New Jersey is currently in the grips of one of the worst flu seasons in recent 


memory.  With this in mind, the Verona School district urges all our families to be aware of 


symptoms and take precautionary/preventive measures.  Please read the following 


information from the Center for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC).  For more 


information visit the CDC website: www.cdc.gov 


 


 


CDC recommends a three-step approach to fighting the flu. 


CDC recommends a three-step approach to fighting influenza (flu).  The first and most 


important step is to get a flu vaccination each year.  But if you get the flu, there are 


prescription antiviral drugs that can treat your illness.  Early treatment is especially 


important for the elderly, the very young, people with certain chronic health conditions, and 


pregnant women.  Finally, everyday preventive actions may slow the spread of germs that 


cause respiratory (nose, throat, and lungs) illnesses, like flu.   


 


How does the flu spread? 


Flu viruses are thought to spread mainly from person to person through coughing, sneezing, 


or talking to someone with the flu.  Flu viruses also may spread when people touch 


something with flu virus on it and then touch their mount, eyes, or nose.  Many other 


viruses spread this way too. 


 


People infected with flu may be able to infect others beginning one (1) day before 


symptoms develop and up to 5-7 days after becoming sick.  That means you may be able 


to spread the flu to someone else before you know you are sick, as well as while you are 


sick.  Young children, those who are severely ill, and those who have severely weakened 


immune systems may be able to infect others for longer than 5-7 days. 


 


What are everyday preventive actions? 


Everyday preventive actions are steps that people can take to help slow the spread of 


germs that cause respiratory illness, like flu.  These include the following personal and 


community actions: 


 


 Cover your nose and mouth with a tissue when you cough or sneeze.  This will block 


the spread of droplets from your mouth or nose that could contain germs. 


 Wash your hands often with soap and water.  If soap and water are not available, 


use an alcohol-based hand rub. 


 Avoid touching your eyes, nose, and mouth.  Germs spread this way. 


 Try to avoid close contact with sick people. 


 If you or your child gets sick with a respiratory illness, like flu, limit contact with 


others as much as possible to help prevent spreading illness.  Stay home (or keep 


your child home) for at least 24 hours after fever is gone except to seek medical care 


or for other necessities.  Fever should be gone without the use of a fever-reducing 


medicine. 


 If an outbreak of flu or another illness occurs, follow public health advice.  This may 


include information about how to increase distance between people and other 


measures. 


 


    What can you do to help? 


 Please provide your child with a supply of tissues. 


 Remind your child of the importance of good hand washing. 


 
 



http://www.cdc.gov/
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DATES TO REMEMBER: 
 


Wednesday, January 23
rd


   
 Pomptonian Hot Lunch – Nachos 


Thursday, January 24
th


  
 Pomptonian Hot Lunch – Mac & Cheese 


Friday, January 25
th


  


 SCA Bagel Lunch (don’t forget to pack a drink) 


 Family Fun Night  
Monday, January 28


th
  


 SCA Pasta Lunch (don’t forget to pack a drink) 
Tuesday, January 29


th
     


 Pomptonian Hot Lunch – Pizza  
Wednesday, January 30


th
  


 Pomptonian Hot Lunch – Sloppy Joe 
Thursday, January 31


st
  


 Pomptonian Hot Lunch – Asian Chicken Stir Fry 
Friday, February 1


st
 


 SCA Bagel Lunch (don’t forget to pack a drink) 


  


  


  


 


REMINDER!!!   


 


With cold and flu season upon us, just a reminder to 
please call the school office at 973-571-6754 each 
morning that your child will be out. If you call when the 
office is closed, there is an answering machine so 
please leave a message. 
 
 
 
 


Forest Avenue Pre-Kindergarten Workshops 
 
The SCA will be sponsoring pre-kindergarten 
workshops for children who will enter kindergarten 
in September 2013.   The workshops are open to 
children who will be 5 years old on or before October 
1, 2013.  The purpose of these workshops is to give 
children the opportunity to meet their future 
classmates and to become familiar with the school 
environment.  Parents are invited to stay for 
refreshments.  Workshops will be held from 10 to 
11am on the following Saturdays:  February 2, 
March 2, April 13, and May 4, 2013. 
Parents who are interested should register with Lisa 
Loudon - 973-857-2069. 


 


 
 
 


 


Attn: Kindergarten, 1st and 2nd grade parents: 
 


The 1st semester of mid-morning milk ends on Fri. 2/1. 
Sign up information for the 2nd semester was sent 
home last week.  If you wish for your child to continue 
receiving milk or would like to start, please send in a 
check for $26.95 payable to Forest Ave. School Milk 
Fund, please return the sign up sheets by 1/28/13. 


 


I   Forest Avenue Bulletin 
 January 23


rd
 – January 29


th
, 2013  


 


Volume 18 


Editors - Meryem Gumusayak/Beth Shust               e-mail:  meryemgms@gmail.com  by 4pm Sunday, (732) 513-8560               
SCA President Lisa Golebieski   e-mail:  Lgolebieski@verizon.net or call (973) 239-0844 
Forest Avenue Principal – Jeff Monacelli  e-mail:  jmonacelli@veronaschools.org 


Forest Avenue School web site:  www.veronaschools.org  (select “Schools” then select “Forest”) 
Bulletin and all attachments (as well as homework) are available on-line. 


 
 


 
 


DANCIN’ WITH THE HONEYBEES 
  
A BIG Thank you to Pamela Vicarisi Semeraro and 
all who volunteered in coordinating today’s cultural 
arts assembly “Dancin’ with the Honeybees” All the 
children LOVED Cliff Sunflower’s presentation and 
especially enjoyed making their very own beeswax 
candles to take home.  It was a big hit…..bravo! 
 
 
 
           
 



tel:973-571-6754

mailto:meryemgms@gmail.com

mailto:Lgolebieski@verizon.net

http://www.veronaschools.org/
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Please remember, if it is not too cold out, we love to 
go outside for recess at lunchtime! Please be sure you 
dress your child accordingly with a warm jacket, hat, 
gloves etc. so that they can enjoy themselves outside. 
 


 


 
 


Box Tops Needed 
 


Our next box top submission will be in February.  
Please help raise money for Forest Ave. School by 
clipping and sending in box tops coupons from 
household products that you already purchase! Box 
Tops can be sent to school via your child's folder in an 
envelope or ziploc bag. 
For more information contact Maureen Maisano 973-


986-3981 or visit boxtops4education.com 
 
 
 


PLEASE NOTE:  Printing Bulletin Attachments 
 


For those of us who now read our emails on our 
smartphones, please make a note to re-open the 
weekly bulletin on your PC’s and tablets to print out 
attached forms that are required or necessary to fill out 
and return via backpack.  


 
   


 


I   Forest Avenue Bulletin 
 January 23


rd
 – January 29


th
, 2013  


 
 


 


Volume 18 


 


SANDY RELIEF BRACELETS 
  
Please look for the Hurricane Sandy Relief flyer that 
went out in the backpacks yesterday. Please call 
Jeannie Caggiano with any concerns/or questions. 
Act fast because amounts are limited!  Thank you 
for your support. 
 
 
 


LUNCHTIME CRAFTS 
 


Reminder for Parents - Lunchtime Craft is next 
week on Tuesday, January 29 for 3rd and 4th 
grades and Wednesday, January 30 for 1st and 
2nd grades.  For your convenience, the sign-up 
form is attached. 


 
 
 
 


 
 


Family Fun Night starts at 7:00 pm on Friday 
 


Make sure to send in your sign up sheets for Family 
Fun Night that were sent out last Friday. Team 
assignments will be posted by 8:15am on Friday. 
Do your best to wear clothes that are the color of 
your team and stick to your assigned teams. Any 
questions or concerns call Samme Johnston at 973-


857-7007. 
 


Editors - Meryem Gumusayak/Beth Shust               e-mail:  meryemgms@gmail.com  by 4pm Sunday, (732) 513-8560               
SCA President Lisa Golebieski   e-mail:  Lgolebieski@verizon.net or call (973) 239-0844 
Forest Avenue Principal – Jeff Monacelli  e-mail:  jmonacelli@veronaschools.org 


Forest Avenue School web site:  www.veronaschools.org  (select “Schools” then select “Forest”) 
Bulletin and all attachments (as well as homework) are available on-line. 



tel:9739863981

tel:9739863981

http://boxtops4education.com/

tel:973-857-7007

tel:973-857-7007

mailto:meryemgms@gmail.com

mailto:Lgolebieski@verizon.net

http://www.veronaschools.org/






    Verona Public Schools, Office of the Superintendent 


121 Fairview Avenue                  Verona, New Jersey 07044 
PHONE 973-571-2029                   FAX 973-571-6779 


Steven A. Forte sforte@veronaschools.org Cheryl Nardino 


Superintendent of Schools Business Administrator/Board Secretary 


www.veronaschools.org 


Upcoming Events 


Date: January 25, 2013   


 


DISTRICT 


Feb. 12   Verona Board of Education Meeting   8:00 pm         VHS media center 


Feb. 15-18   Schools Closed 


Feb. 19   ½ day for students- Teacher workshops    


 


VHS- Link to VHS Athletic Schedule 


Jan. 28      Kaplan ACT/SAT Information Meeting    6:30 pm        VHS auditorium 
Jan. 30     Last day of 2nd Marking Period 
Feb. 1    International Weekend Begins 


                Students from International Weekend have a breakfast in the cafeteria  
 
HBW 


Jan. 28     5th Grade Trip to MSU Memorial Auditorium to see  
 the play Harriet Tubman and the Underground Railroad  


Jan. 31     5th Grade Fairview Lake Parent Chaperone Meeting             7:00 pm     Café Annex 
 


BROOKDALE 


 Brookdale continues to work on the Hearts of Hope project, 
 under the direction of our fabulous art teacher, Mrs. J's art  
 classes.  Hearts of Hope is a program which distributes small,  
 hand-painted, ceramic hearts to people struggling with illness,  
 serving in the military or recovering from hardship.   


 


FNB 


Feb. 1      Saturday,  Pre-Kindergarten Workshop      10:00 am 
Feb. 7     Valentine’s Day Projects 
 
FOR 


Jan. 28-Feb. 1    StarLab  
Jan. 29-30    Lunchtime Craft 
Feb. 5     4th grade Wax Museum 
 


LAN 


Feb. 2     Pre-K Workshop       10AM – 11AM 
Feb. 4–14    Star Lab arrives at Laning 



http://www.veronaschools.org/

http://www.secconference.org/g5-bin/client.cgi?G5genie=282&school_id=31











The Project Graduation 2014 Calendar Raffle ticket sale has begun, and the start of the
February drawings is just 7 days away.


By now, families of all VHS Juniors should have received an envelope with the calendar
raffle information and raffle tickets. If you have not, please contact the Project
Graduation 2014 Chairperson Mark Buneo (mvbuneo@verizon.net).


The Calendar Raffle is the primary fund raiser for Project Graduation. Each junior has
been given 8 raffle tickets to sell at $20 each. A raffle winner will be drawn every day
in February, March, and April, giving ticket holders 89 opportunities to win. The prize
award varies each day, and is outlined on the ticket. Depending on the number of
tickets that are sold, this one fundraiser has the potential to cover all of our Project
Graduation costs.


While we encourage you to return the raffle tickets by January 28th you do not need to
have ALL your paid raffle tickets in by that date. All paid raffle tickets returned to VHS
by January 28 will be eligible for the February raffle; the more you return the more
chances to win. Paid raffle tickets returned during February will be eligible for the March
raffle, and paid raffle tickets returned during March will be eligible for the April raffle.


Please contact Mark Buneo or me (GeoBarnes@aol.com) if you have any questions
regarding the Calendar Raffle.






George Barnes, Treasurer
Project Graduation 2014


STUDENTS MUST PARTICIPATE IN THIS FUNDRAISER IF


THEY WANT TO GO TO PROJECT GRADUATION








 
560 Northfield Avenue 


West Orange, NJ 07052 
(973) 731-5800 


________________________________________________________________________ 


  
 


COUNTY OF ESSEX 
Department of Parks, Recreation and Cultural Affairs 


  "Putting Essex County First" 
 


 
  


ESSEX COUNTY SOUTH MOUNTAIN 


RECREATION COMPLEX 


2013 JOB FAIR 
 


When:   Sunday, January 27, 2013        11am – 3pm 


      Wednesday, January 30, 2013 2pm  –  6pm 


 


Where:  Essex County Turtle Back Zoo 


      560 Northfield Avenue 


      West Orange, NJ 07052     


 


Seeking:  Guest Services Positions/Farm Aide/Maintenance/Mini Golf/                                          


Treetop Adventure Positions. “Boating” positions also available 


 


**PLEASE SEE OUR WEBSITE FOR FURTHER 


       INFORMATION/JOB DESCRIPTIONS**     


            www.turtlebackzoo.com      


 


Requirements: Must be 18 years or older 


   Must successfully pass a Criminal Background  


   Check 
 


 


 


*Note:  No one will be allowed admittance to the Job Fair past the posted end times above. 


 


Essex County is an Equal Opportunity Employer 



http://www.turtlebackzoo.com/






Verona Foundation for Educational Excellence 


3rd Annual Dinner Pairing 
 


Thursday, February 7thth, 2013 
 


Avenue Bistro 
558 Bloomfield Avenue 
Verona, New Jersey 
7:00 p.m.  
$70.00 per person 


 


All proceeds directly benefit the Verona Public Schools 


To purchase an individual ticket or  reserve a complete table, contact Melissa Collins at 


973-857-1632 or email  vfeettasting@vfee.org   Limited tables are available, so please 


reserve early. 


  
 


OUR MISSION: 


Verona Foundation for Educational Excellence (VFEE) is dedicated to enhancing excellence in education through the development and distribution of private resources for 


the benefit of Verona schools and students. The Foundation's mission is to maintain an extra margin of excellence by employing private resources to supplement traditional 


school funding.  www.vfee.org 


VFEE - INSPIRING MINDS ONE GRANT AT A TIME 
The Verona Foundation for Educational Excellence is a non-profit organization. 


Registered by the IRS as a 501(c) 3 organization, all contributions are tax-deductible to the extent allowed by law. 


 



mailto:vfeettasting@vfee.org

http://www.vfee.org/






The Verona High School Concert Band will perform at the iconic Carnegie Hall on 
Friday night, March 15th 2013 as part of the Eastern Wind Symphony Symphonic 
Gala! Carnegie Hall is the most famous venue in the world hosting performances from 
artists as varied as the Beatles to the musicians of the New York Philharmonic. The 
Eastern Wind Symphony Symphonic Gala is a major statement for the vitality of the 
wind band as an artistic genre, and our Friday night appearance in New York City in 
the heart of concert season will surely be a once in a lifetime experience! 
 
Our band will share the stage with Roxbury High School, Montgomery High School, 
Bridgewater-Raritan High School, and the Eastern Wind Symphony, a professional 
wind band comprised of music educators/freelance musicians. Verona’s selections will 
include works by Jack Stamp, Dmitri Shostakovich, Percy Grainger, and Bruce Yurko 
under the direction of Mr. Erik Lynch. 
 
The Verona Concert Band prides itself as one of the only all-inclusive ninth through 
twelfth grade ensembles in the country to maintain the highest level of artistic integrity 
in both competitive and community performances. Highlights include multiple 
appearances at the New Jersey State Concert Band Festival, the Rutgers University 
Mid-Atlantic Wind Band Festival, and more recently being the first student group to 
ever play the professional concert at the Cathedral Basilica of the Sacred Heart in 
Newark, New Jersey where we were hailed as the “highlight” of the concert series. Our 
appearance at Carnegie Hall represents a high point in the rich musical history that is 
Verona music. 
 
Tickets are $25 and will be available from the Carnegie Hall box office starting on 
January 15th. Please visit the following link for more information: 
 
http://www.carnegiehall.org/Calendar/2013/3/15/0800/PM/Eastern-Wind-Symphony-
Spring-Gala/ 
 








 
 
 
 
 
 
 


To Out of District  
Eighth Grade Students and Parents, 


 
As you move through your last year as an eighth grade student, it is time to begin thinking 
about next year and high school.  Listed below is general information about the Verona High 
School Shadowing Program.  This program is designed to give out of district students an 
opportunity to spend the day at Verona High School and experience a typical day in the life of 
a Verona High School student.  It is our hope that this program will assist you in the high 
school decision process.  It is our pleasure to show potential Verona High School students all 
of the wonderful opportunities that await them as a proud member of the Verona High School 
community.  We look forward to the opportunity to work with both you and your child and 
hope that you make Verona High School your school of choice.   
 
What is the Verona High School Shadowing Program? 
 
The VHS Shadowing Program is an opportunity for out of district or private school students in 
the 8th grade to visit Verona High School and experience firsthand what it’s like to be a 
member of the Verona High School Family.  Students that participate are paired with a 
Verona High School student for the day to attend classes, go to lunch and get a true feel for 
student life at Verona High School. The shadowing program will pair 8th grade students with 
Verona High School 9th grade students so they will get a sense of school climate and 
classes. We invite 8th grade students to stay for the entire day so they may see a complete 
day in the life of a Verona High School student.  Shadowing provides an opportunity that can 
help both you and your child decide where you want to spend the next four years of your 
academic lives. Parents should make shadowing arrangements utilizing the following 
information:  
 
Shadowing opportunities are available on Tuesdays beginning February 5th and 
ending on Tuesday March 19th.* Please read the information carefully before attempting to 
schedule your appointment. 
 
*Please Note:  No Shadow visits may be scheduled on March 5th due to HSPA testing 
at VHS. 


 
Shadowing FAQs: 
 
1. Is shadowing a half-day or a full day? The 8th grader will visit for the duration of the day.  
The all-day visit will be from 7:45am to 2:33pm. Visiting students may bring a bag lunch or 
they may purchase lunch in our cafeteria. 
 
 







2. Is there a dress code for students who visit? Visitors are asked to dress appropriately 
and follow the guidelines outlined in the Verona High School Student/Parent Handbook which 
can be accessed directly on the Verona High School Website.   
 
3. How do I schedule a shadow visit? To schedule a time to visit fill out the registration 
form on line located on the Verona High School web site.    
 
4. How far in advance do I need to call to schedule a shadow visit? We recommend that 
a parent schedule the visit at least one week in advance. Many days do fill up so the sooner a 
visit can be scheduled the better. 
 
5. Does a prospective student shadow a freshman, sophomore, junior, or senior? In 
most cases, the 8th grade students will be paired with a freshman. All attempts will be made 
to accommodate all requests. Please make your request when you register for your 
shadowing visit.   
 
6. Where should I bring and pick up my child for his or her visit? All 8th grade visitors 
and their parents will come to the main entrance in the front of school. Enter through the main 
doors and walk straight ahead to the School Counseling Office. This is where the 8th grade 
students and the Verona High School student guides will meet and where you will pick your 
child up at 2:33 p.m. 
 
7. Does a parent need to come into the school building when dropping off or picking 
up his or her child? It is necessary that a parent accompany the student into Verona High 
School when dropping off and picking up. There is a sheet that the parent will need to sign. At 
the beginning of the visit the parent or  will need to leave an emergency contact number. At 
the end of the visit, the parent will sign his or her child out so that Verona High School knows 
that the prospective student is no longer on campus.  
 
8. How do I register my child? Please e-mail Mrs. Diane Newman at 
dnewman@veronaschools.org the following information: 
 


 Student’s name 
 Student’s current school 
 Home address 
 Parent’s name 
 Parent’s cell phone number 
 Emergency contact name and phone number 
 Name and grade of person you wish to shadow (if available) 
 Three (3) shadow date requests 


 
 
                                               
 
 








Attention Seniors 
 


A few scholarships have arrived in the Guidance 


Office this week.  Be sure to check Naviance weekly 


for scholarships that are applicable to you. 


 


Scholarship applications for local scholarships are 


beginning to arrive in the Guidance Office and are 


now on Naviance. 


 


In addition there are many National scholarships that 


are available now.  Look on Naviance under the 


“Scholarship” tab.  Click on “National Scholarship 


Search”, enter your information and it will supply you 


with a list of scholarships that apply to you 


 


If you have any questions, see Mrs. Newman 


 


 








 








 
 
 
 
The Verona High School Wrestling team has committed their community service project to raising funds 
towards Alzheimer's research, as this is a disease that is close to several members on our team. 
Therefore we are enlisting other teams and individuals to join our cause. 
 
The team has designed a shirt to sell and will dedicate our match against Bloomfield for the “Match 
against Alzheimer’s” on Wednesday February 6 at 6pm in the VHS auxiliary gym. You may view the 
attachment order form and please forward all completed forms and checks to the Verona HS Athletic 
Office, c/o Gary Farishian, Director of Athletics. 
 
See you at the match on February 6th. 
 
Thank you for your support, 
 
Gary Farishian  CAA 
Director of Athletics/ Health & Phys. Ed Supervisor 
Verona High School 
151 Fairview Ave. 
Verona, New Jersey 07044 
gfarishian@veronaschools.org 
 Home of the "Hillbillies" 
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FRONT of T-shirt 


 


Help the Varsity Wrestling Team in raising money for the Alzheimer’s 


Foundation. This ugly disease is the sixth leading cause of death in the 


United States. It is a disease that takes away the best traits from loved 


ones and is in need of a cure. Those with Alzheimer’s live an average of 


eight years after their symptoms become noticeable to others, but survival 


can range from four to twenty years depending on age and other health 


issues. It is our goal to help make a difference for this disease through the 


Grappling for a Cure match and the proceeds of the T-shirt sales. One of 


our upcoming matches will be dedicated as the match against Alzheimer’s 


and we will like you to show your support by wearing the shirt the day of 


the match and at the match itself. Thanks for your support and with your 


help along with the wrestling community we hope we can make a 


difference. 


 


Cost of shirt $12.00  
Please fill out order form and put it in an envelope with the money for the 


shirt. All orders must be in by January 15th  


to Coach Morgenroth 


 


PURPLE T-shirt order form  


Name:            


School OR address:          


 
T-shirt size (CIRCLE ONE OR PUT THE AMOUNT NEXT TO THE SIZE AND CIRCLE IT) 


 


 S  M  L  XL  XXL 
 


Checks payable to “Takedown Club” or Cash 


 


 


GRAPPLING FOR A CURE 


 


 


 


 


 


 


A MATCH AGAINST  


ALZHEIMER’S 


THEY MAY FORGET, BUT WE WILL NEVER 








VERONA HIGH SCHOOL 
151 FAIRVIEW AVENUE 


VERONA, NEW JERSEY 07044 
973‐571‐6750 


973‐571‐6765 FAX 
 


Glenn J. Cesa                  Gary Farishian 
Principal                  Director of Athletics 
 
David Galbierczyk                Kimberly Ferlauto 
Assistant Principal                Director of Guidance 
 
January 28, 2013 
 
Attention parent or guardian of a VHS senior: 
 


Time is getting short to buy ad space in the back of the yearbook to leave a personal message to your 
graduating son or daughter if you have not already done so.   Here are your options for doing your own: 


 
1. You can design the message yourself at http://www.balfour.com. To find our page, follow the prompts to 


our school and then click on “Yearbooks.” Here (toward the bottom) you will see various selections for ad 
sizes. Choose one and begin your ad. Create, finalize, and pay for your ad online! 


2. If you wish to design using your own software, you can email the finished file to twhite@veronaschools.org. 
These files must be tif or jpeg files at 300 dpi resolution at actual size.  Please do not send Word files. 


3. If you don’t feel “tech savvy” and prefer not to design it yourself, you can drop off or mail materials 
(pictures ‐ in print or digital form, text, layout instructions, etc.) to the school to the attention of Mrs. 
Allison Quick, and the yearbook staff can design the page for you.   


 
Any questions about how to do the layout, either online or on paper, should be directed to Mr. Tom White at 


twhite@veronaschools.org.  
 We will be accepting them through the month of February, or until space sells out.  If we still have space at that 


point, we will send another reminder, but the space often sells out so please don’t wait until the last minute and risk 
getting shut out! 
 
Ad Rates are: 


 $85 for a quarter page 


 $175 for a half page 


 $235 for a full page 
 


Also, please be aware that our yearbook, Shadows 2013, continues to be on sale.  If you choose to pay by credit card 
please go to the website referenced above. If you prefer to pay by cash or check, you can mail or drop the money off in 
the VHS front office to the attention of Mrs. Allison Quick. Checks should be made payable to Verona High School. Cost 
of the yearbook is $110. 
 
Thanks for supporting our efforts! 
 
The 2013 Shadows Yearbook Staff 








Attention Seniors: 
 


First Semester Grades/Mid-year reports: 


 


 Mid-year grades are an average of first and second 


marking period grades and your mid-term exam grade 


 


 Marking period and exam grades do not appear 


 


 Are automatically sent in February after mid-year 


grades are completed 


 


 No additional request or action is necessary 


 


 No additional forms are needed 


 


 There is no additional charge 


 


 
     


 


                                     





